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I SUPPORT THE HECA PLAN

California Energy Commission 
To whom it may concern, 

I would like to express my support for the Hydrogen Energy California project. It really upsets me how there are so 
many accusations that the project will drink up a bunch of Kern County's water. I looked into it found that they really 
aren’t. It said HECA signed an agreement with the Buena Vista Water Storage District to purchase brackish, non-
potable water. I guess brackish water has a lot of dissolved solids that isn't good for farming. The water storage 
district has even stated that HECA's use of the brackish water is welcomed and is part of their Remediation 
Program. Since the Buena Vista Water Storage District said HECA was okay, I think any opposition in regards to 
water use is invalid. These are water professionals who know what they're doing and we should trust them. I ask that 
you all allow this project to continue on their path to success and approve a permit for the project. Do not be fooled 
that the opposition may be louder at times, but there is a lot of support for this project in Kern County 

thank you. 

Jackie
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